
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 30, 2021 
 
 
RE: Letter of Recommendation – Erick Luna 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The following information and recommendation is being provided on behalf of Erick Luna.  In my capacity as 
the Director of Public Works for the City of Norco, I have worked closely with Erick for the past two years in 
his role as a contract inspector for three high priority capital improvement projects.  Those projects included 
an upgrade/expansion to an existing Groundwater Treatment Plant, construction of two new 1 MG potable 
water reservoirs and booster pump station, and replacement of an existing 2 MG potable water reservoir with 
a new 3 MG potable water reservoir.   During his time with Norco, Erick has proven to be a hard-working and 
responsible individual and I am delighted to provide this letter of recommendation. 
 
Erick was an incredible asset in successfully providing inspection services for all three projects for the City 
of Norco.  I was very impressed with Erick’s vast construction knowledge which allowed him to interpret 
detailed plans and make functional and cost effective recommendations whenever modifications or changes 
were warranted.  Erick makes every effort to understand the purpose and ultimate use for each project and 
showed great attention to detail to ensure the end product would meet the City’s intended needs and 
performance. 
 
As the project inspector, Erick performed the function of liaison/advocate for the City between the contractor, 
sub-contractors, and third party environmental consultants/inspectors.  In this role Erick was a consummate 
professional and team player while always advocating for the Norco’s best interests.  Erick routinely kept the 
City informed regarding the progress of each project and quickly notified staff of any issue that might result 
in a change order or require redesign.  Erick’s work ethic, professionalism, and problem solving abilities was 
very much appreciated and will be missed.  I can confidently say that Erick Luna would make a positive and 
beneficial addition to any company and has my highest recommendation. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Chad Blais 
Director of Public Works 
City of Norco 
951-270-5678 
cblais@ci.norco.ca.us 


